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Trust your instincts. If you feel uneasy or sense something is wrong, do what you can to get out of that
situation or call for assistance.
Be active in supporting a safe and respectful community. If you see others engaging in disrespectful or
inappropriate actions, speak up, get involved, or contact the police to assist. 
If you have imminent concerns for the safety of others, call the police to ask for assistance.

The New Orleans Police Department and Southern University at New Orleans Police Departments are
investigating a report of Aggravated Battery by Shooting on Wednesday, November 23, 2022. 

At approximately 10:55 a.m., a shooting occurred in the Natural Sciences parking lot located at the corner of
Press Drive and Emmett Bashful Blvd. One person was injured and drove to University Medical Center. None of
the suspects are believed to be related to Southern University at New Orleans. This incident was isolated and did
not impact any other areas of the campus.

This information is being released in accordance with the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security
Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act. The Clery Act requires all colleges and universities that participate in
federal financial aid programs to keep and disclose information about crime on and near their respective
campuses, including timely warnings of crimes that may represent a serious or ongoing threat to the safety of
students or employees.

SAFETY TIP: The Southern University at New Orleans Police Department reminds all community members of the
following information about violence and inappropriate actions. 

All residents, students, faculty, and staff should remember that safety is everyone's responsibility, and all
suspicious activity should be reported to SUNO Police Department at 504-286-3355.

 
 
 
 
 

#SUNO Safe            #SUNO Strong. 

AGGRAVATED BATTERY BY SHOOTINGAGGRAVATED BATTERY BY SHOOTING

SUNO Police Department is providing this notice of a criminal incident (s) that occurred in our community in order to provide
information that may help in avoiding a similar crime or provide information to solve this crime. Contact your SUNO Police
Department if you have any information regarding this incident or any other incident. Call 911 (emergency) or 286-5290
(non-emergency).


